
PERMANENT VETERAN’S EXEMPTION 

On February 26th, the Town of Newburgh adopted a partial Town property tax exemption for Cold 

War Veterans who are qualified owners of residential property.  This is a permanent exemption 

for veterans who remain as qualified owners.  This exemption will be in place effective March 1st. 

 

Prior to this local law adoption, this partial exemption had a 10 year limit.  To respond to the needs 

of our veterans, the Town Board enacted this local law to make the veteran’s exemption permanent.   

 

During the local law adoption process, the Town Board unanimously agreed that  

“We should do all that we can to help our veterans.”  Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio 

concurred, thanked the veterans, and indicated, “I hope that the school district follows suit.” 
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